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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust and
East and North Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust




Provider Services Directorate
Charter House
Parkway 

Welwyn Garden City
Herts  AL8  6JL
Telephone:  01707 390855
24th April 2007 

To:  All Provider Services Staff

Dear Colleagues,

Staff Meetings

Further to my recent letter to you all, I am writing to confirm the dates of the first two staff meetings I promised to arrange to discuss the future of PCT provider services.  The dates and venues are as follows:

· Thursday, 3rd May at 2pm in the Board Room at Solutions House, Letchworth

· Friday, 4th May at 10.00 am in Committee Rooms A&B at Waverley Road, St. Albans

The purpose of the meetings will be to discuss the future, and to identify any issues or concerns that you might wish to talk about.  The sessions are intended to be informal, with no set agenda other than those items you wish to discuss.

I will be organising additional meetings, and will try to ensure that these take place in some of our community hospitals and other sites across the county.  I will also try to ensure that we provide as much advance notice as possible.
I look forward to seeing you soon.  
With best wishes,

Yours sincerely
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Jacqueline Clark

Director of Provider Services
Stuart Bloom,  
Anne Walker 
Pam Handley

Chair 
Chief Executive 

Chair 


West Hertfordshire PCT

East and North Hertfordshire PCT

West Hertfordshire PCT and East and North Hertfordshire PCT are working together to improve health in Hertfordshire


